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I STRONGLY support HB 4124 and urge your support to pass this bill!  The sites that 

would benefit will enable Oregon's cultural heritage to be preserved.  The local 

economies also benefit since people will come as tourists to view the sites, people 

will be employed to restore the sites, and people will be employed as guides.  It is a 

win/win for Oregon, for local economies, for historical preservation, and for jobs! 


